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Agenda 

PTO Meeting 
March 15, 2017 

Welcome and Announcements 

Minutes from February 22, 2017 

Financial Report 

President’s Report 

Vice President’s Report  

Secretary’s Report 

School Representatives’ Report 

Teacher’s Report 

Administration Report 

Teacher Requests  

The following teacher requests will be voted on:  
Dr. Jones, Principal, Gillette School,  is requesting $9,795 plus shipping/handling for a new 
playground slide climber to replace the 2 horse rockers at Gillette School playground.  

Melissa Backer, Dean of Students, is requesting $650 to buy the rights to show the documentary 
“Screenagers.” Ms. Backers elaborated on the program, which covers social media, video 
games, internet use and how to navigate through a digital world. There will be 2-3 viewings, one 
being in the evening so parents may attend.  

Jane Fragnito, 5th grade teacher, Millington School, is requesting $265 for 25 copies of Number 
the Stars to be used for class novel study. 

Jane Fragnito, 5th grade teacher, Millington School, is requesting $318.50 for 25 copies of 
Bridge to Terabithia to be used for class novel study. 

The 2nd grade, 3rd grade and 4th grade teams are requesting $212.99 for 17 sets (102 total) of 
storage bags for each grade level, for the students’ “just right books” used for guided and 
independent reading. 



The following teacher requests will be discussed:  
Eileen Shanagher, music teacher, Millington School is requesting $500 for 2 snare drums for the 
5th grade band.  2 snare drums would be used for 7 drummers.  This request also is to replace a 
very old piece of equipment.   

Danielle Bauer, first grade teacher, Gillette School, is requesting $1,930 for a laminator to be 
used on printed books to help them last longer. 

Joelle Varner, music teacher, Central Middle School, is requesting $3,687.99 for a new Tuba in 
order to have a properly working instrument to be used to help student players be successful 
and strengthen the foundation of the entire ensemble.  

Patricia Paugh, Librarian, Central Middle School, is requesting $3,957.34 for books of various 
titles to update the library collection, support the 40 book challenge, and provide copies of books 
used in literature circles in the classroom. 

Closing


